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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $3.5 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This targeted investment in 
growing communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Planning is underway for a new high school for Gledswood Hills and Gregory Hills. In the short term, a 
purpose built temporary high school will open for Year 7 students in 2025. It will be located at Gregory 
Hills Public School. 

The permanent high school due to open Day 1 Term 1 2027 will include:  

▪ modern classrooms and specialist support classrooms 
▪ a muti-purpose hall for sports and performance, sports and recreation facilities 
▪ a covered outdoor learning area (COLA), a library, canteen and administration facilities.  
 
The temporary high school will accommodate up to 150 Year 7 students in 2025 and up to 300 students 
in 2026 (accommodating Year 7 and 8 students) and will include: 

▪ general classrooms  
▪ specialist classrooms for science, wood and metal workshops, food technology, music and visual arts 
▪ a library and administration facilities 
▪ dedicated toilets and change rooms.  
 

 
We have listened to community feedback regarding the draft site plan for the new high school and 
are making changes to the site plan. The updated site plan will be available at the consultation session.  
 
To visit the project webpage edu.nsw.link/GHHS or scan the QR code (right).  

 

Join us for a consultation session 

You’re invited to join us at a consultation session to give us your feedback and let us know what is 
important to you, find out more about next stages of the project and speak with members from the 
project team.  
 
Where: Gledswood Hills Public School co-teaching space 
 
When: Wednesday 22 May 2024  
 
Time: 5 pm – 7 pm. There will be a short presentation by the school leadership team starting at 5.15 pm 
 
You can drop-in at any time during the session. If you are not able to make this consultation session  
there will be other opportunities for you to provide your feedback. 
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